
 
SAT Test Day Reminders 
 

SAT Testing Info 

The SAT will be on Wednesday, March 3rd at Foothill High School, from 7:45 am-1:15 pm 
  
Report Time: 7:30 am ​(check-in will begin at 7:45 and late students will not be admitted) 
  
Reporting Rooms:​ Please click ​HERE​ for room assignments 
  
Student SAT Guide​ can be found using the link below: 
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/pdf/sat-school-day-student-guide.pdf 
  
Acceptable Calculators 
Only approved calculators​ are allowed on the SAT.  
Please use the link to make sure you have an approved calculator model: 
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/taking-the-test/calculator-policy 
  
Practice Tests​ ​can be found on the link below 
Main Site: ​https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat 
Practice: ​https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat 
  
No Electronics 
No phones, tablets, smart watches or other electronics are allowed.  Cell phones will be 
powered off and turned in at the beginning of testing administration. 
  
What to bring.. 

1. Picture I.D.​- Student I.D. (Old or New), drivers license, or Aeries student printout with 
picture. Picture ID is mandatory! 

2.  ​No 2 Pencils​-Please bring two No 2 pencils with erasers 
3. Snack/Drink​- You may bring a snack and water/drink ​in a re-closable clear, 1-gallon 

plastic bag​ to be stored under desk until official break 
4. PPE​ - Mask/proper face covering 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mqZjDB-Lf2F7HgznaRcZt7gZMZXGzRk3xQbnlp6qm_M/edit
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/pdf/sat-school-day-student-guide.pdf
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat

